
October 11,2009 Additional Letter 

Buckeye Wind Project-Case No.: 08-0666-EL-BGN 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

This letter is to express my support for the proposed Buckeye Wind Project in 
Champaign County. I strongly believe that the Buckeye Wind Project will provide many 
positive benefits to our commimity. 

The Buckeye Wind Project will provide millions in tax revenue to schools and local 
government. Money we would not have if the turbines do not come. 

The landowners are being paid money for these turbines. Where do you think this money 
will end up? Most of the money will be spent in Champaign County. Again, money going 
directiy into businesses in Champaign County. This is a win, win situation. 

Sincerely, 
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Sherrie McCarty 
151 Ault Road 
Urbana, OH 43078 
937 653 8830 
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